
May Newsletter 2019 

Tigers 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Summer is almost here! How great! We are looking forward to the summer time! The month 
of April was so much fun! We enjoyed the spring and all the activities during that time, heard 
stories about God’s creation, and songs about how much Jesus loves us! We hope and pray 
that all of our families had a wonderful and a blessed Easter!  
 

As we enter the month of May, we will continue to grow, learn and explore. We have lots of 
awesome activities to share with our children. We will be making a Mother's Day card, 
reviewing our colors, shapes, and numbers. On May 6-10, we will be celebrating Teacher 
Appreciation Week.  
 

We will be having water discovery days the week of May 20-24. Please dress your child in his/her 

swimsuit with sunscreen and insect repellant applied. Also bring a towel and a change of clothes, 

as well as a dry pair of shoes, all labeled in a plastic bag to use for wet clothes.  

 

Our last Parent Chapel for the school year is May 22nd at 11:00 AM. We hope you can join us. 
We are now approaching the end of the school year, and we would like to take the 
opportunity to say we have had a wonderful year with your sweet little ones. We look 
forward to the summer and all the fun it brings! We would also love for you to come join us 
for the end of the school year program, enjoy fellowship, songs and fun with your child. This 
will be held May 23rd. On this day you will receive your child’s memory book. We look 
forward to seeing everyone.  
 

May you all have a safe and fun summer!!!  
 
God bless you and yours!  
Mrs. Klarita, Mrs. Sarah 
 

 

Important Dates: 
May 1   All SCRIP Orders Due 

May 6-10  Teacher Appreciation Week  

May 12   Mother’s Day 

May 22  Parent Chapel Lesson/Lunch @ 11:00 AM 

May 20-24  Water Discovery Days                                   

May 23  End of the Year program @ 6:30pm 

May 24  Last Day of School for 2018-2019 

May 27  Memorial Day- DOCA Closed 


